
 

Westacre Infant School  
Finchfield Hill, Finchfield, Wolverhampton WV3 9EP 

Telephone: 01902 558532 Email: westacreinfantschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Key Stage 1 Easter Holiday Sports Day Club Letter 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have organised an Easter Holiday Sports Club for your children in Years 1 and 2 to attend. You do not 
need to attend everyday, but we would like to support your children and give them the opportunity to play 
and socialise a bit more with their friends during the holidays. We have 32 available places for each of the 
days below: 

Wednesday 7th April, Thursday 8th April, Friday 9th April and 

Monday 12th April, Tuesday 13th April, Wednesday 14th April, Thursday 15th April and Friday 16th April. 

The cost per day is £7.50 and the children will need to be provided with a packed lunch and wear suitable 
sports clothing on the days they attend.  

The club will be managed myself and ran by Soccer 2000 and will take place in the school hall or outside.  

The club will start at 8:45 and will finish at 3:00. The children will need to be collected from the main 
entrance.  

We need to know our numbers by Monday 29th March so that we can plan accordingly.  

To book a place we need you to ring the school office or email the school using the school email address.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Aidan Edmunds 

Headteacher  
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